
 

 

B E N J A M I N   
H E A L T H C A R E  C E N T E R   

 

  

October 2024 Newsletter              Vol 3 

 

Administrator’s Corner- October Updates 

 
Dear Residents, Families, and Staff, 
 
October is shaping up to be a busy and exciting month at Benjamin  
Healthcare! Please mark your calendar and set reminders for these       
important upcoming events and activities: 
 
• October 24: Open House – Explore our facility, see our recent updates, 
and meet our wonderful staff.      
          
• November 12: First-Time Home Buyer Expo – Resources and guidance  
for staff looking to purchase their first home. 
 
• Holiday Gift Registry for Residents – Help make our residents’ holiday 
season special by contributing to their gift registry. 
 
• Flu and COVID-19 Vaccination Consents – It’s time to submit your 
vaccination/COVID-19 consent forms for your loved ones.  
 
• Wear Pink every Friday in observation of Breast Cancer awareness month. 
 
We have something for everyone this month! Your participation in these  
events help strengthen our community and make a positive impact on the 
lives of our residents and staff. 
 
Warm Regards, 

Delicia Mark 
Administrator 
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You’re Invited…  

Benjamin Healthcare Center Open House 

We are excited to announce that Benjamin Healthcare Center will be 
hosting an Open House on Thursday, October 24 from 5:00 PM to 7:00 
PM. This is a wonderful opportunity to spread the word that Benjamin is 
open and ready to welcome new residents and families. 

We invite all families and staff to join us in showcasing our facility, 
meeting our team, and learning more about the care we provide. Please 
share this information with anyone who may be interested. 

Date: October 24, 2024 
Time: 5:00 PM - 7:00PM 

We look forward to seeing you there and continuing to spread the news 
about Benjamin! 

In Honor of Breast Cancer Awareness Month 

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month, and we invite all employees 
to join us in showing support. Let’s raise awareness together by wearing 
pink every Friday throughout the month of October. 

By wearing pink, we help spread awareness and show solidarity with those 
affected by breast cancer. Your participation can make a difference! 

Thank you for your support. 

Holiday Gift Registry for Our Residents 

Benjamin Healthcare Center is putting together a holiday gift 
registry for our residents through Walmart. The name of the registry is 
called: Benjamin Resident Gift Registry. This is a wonderful opportunity to 
spread joy and give back during the holiday season. 

Details about how to participate and a link to the registry will be 
provided in our next newsletter. We appreciate your support in helping to 
make this holiday season special for our residents. 

Free COVID-19 Test Kits Available 

Free COVID-19 test kits are now available in the lobby. Feel free to take 
one during your visit to help keep our community safe and healthy. 

Employee of the Month 

 

Congratulations to Shawn Barrett, 
Employee of the Month for October! 

Shawn’s dedication, hard work   and 
compassionate care have   made a 
significant impact on our community. 
We are proud to recognize Shawn’s 
outstanding contributions. 

Thank you, Shawn, for your 
exceptional service! 

Vaccination Consents Needed 

We kindly remind all families to 
submit vaccination (COVID-19 and 
Flu) consents for their loved ones to 
our nursing team. Ensuring that 
residents are vaccinated is an 
important step in protecting their 
health and well-being. 

Welcome Hires! 

We are excited to welcome all our 
new hires and rehires to the 
Benjamin Healthcare Center family. 
Your dedication and commitment to 
our mission are greatly appreciated, 
and we’re thrilled to have you on 
board. 
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